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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
For our current learning experience, ‘The Enchanted Forest’, we are going to create our own art 
exhibition inspired by Paul Signac. 
 
We are asking for a £4 donation to purchase the canvas and art materials we need to create our 
fantastic art work. Once the exhibition is over you will receive your child’s canvas to display at 
home. 
 
Please could we ask that donations are paid via your MCAS app by Friday 9th June. The product on 
the app is ‘Reception Art Exhibition’. 
 
We can’t wait to share our fantastic art work with you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
EYFS team 
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